
Chairperson’s Report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2 - Infrastructure 

Policy, Transportation, Fire & Emergency Services held on Friday 6th December 

2019 

 

Tim Butler, DOS gave a presentation outlining the role of the SPC 

Seamus Kavanagh gave a presentation on the roads function in the local authority 

Seamus Kavanagh gave a presentation on the role of the local authority regarding 

Water Services and the various categories of expenditure for local, regional and 

national roads. 

Seamus Kavanagh gave update on speed limits and advised that a speed limit 

review will commence in 2020 and will involve a public consultation process. 

Tim Butler referred to Climate Action and advised that same will be included in all 

Council policy going forward. 


